From: Shelley DeHart [mailto:SDeHart@cityofbelmont.org]
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 10:56 AM
To: Donna Buff

Cc: Alex Robinson; Jamie Campbell
Subject: RE: Request for Board Appointments for the ETJ

Donna,

The City Council approved reappointing Walter Dixon to the ETJ seat – Term Oct 2017 – September 2020 at last night's meeting. I appreciate your assistance in coordinating these terms.

Regards,

Shelley



## Shelley DeHart, AICP Planning Director, City of Belmont

A 37 N Main Street, Belmont, NC 28012

M PO Box 431, Belmont, NC 28012

D 704-901-2065 O 704-901-2610

C 704-742-6050 F 704-825-7713

E sdehart@cityofbelmont.org W www.cityofbelmont.org







